
Calling fitness groups.

We have a state of the art fitness installation at the 
recreation field. Is there a group out there who would 
like to use this for working out? The Parish Council 

are keen to see our new equipment used as much as 
possible.  

If you are a local group leader or would like to start 
one now is your chance to get Barnwell fit. Please let 

us know and we can help publicise it for you.

In addition to the exisiting winter flu program 
for those over 65,  on 15 July the governement 

announced that free winter flu jabs would be 
extended to all those over the age of 50 and also 
those school children in years 7,8 and 9, under 

plans to increase protection over the winter period. 
For these new groups the jab can now be booked 
online for any date from 15th October. Boots and 
Lloyd pharmacies can be booked on-line , as well 
as booking through the local gp. In addition those 

aged over 50 and other eligible groups will be 
offered the Covid-19 booster.
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 Contact Details

For items requiring attention 
of the Council,  please contact 
Nicki Phillips, the Parish Clerk: 
barnwellparishclerk@gmail.com

Parish Councillors:    

David Brown (Chair). Jeanne 
DeBock. Catriona Forrest, 

Heather Hanlon, Tim Herring, 
Chris Soans,  Graham Wise                                     

B A R N W E L L  P A R I S H  C O U N C I L 

The Parish Council meets 
bi-monthly, usually on the third 
Tuesday of the month, at the 
Village Hall at 7pm. The public are 
welcome to attend. Minutes of 
the meetings can be found on the 
parish council website:
www.barnwellparishcouncil.org.uk

NEWS UPDATE

Distraction burglary has raised its 
head agin in local supermarkets. 
Thieves approached unaccompanied 
drivers to tell them that damage 
has been caused to the rear of their 
car. When going to check, their 
handbags or wallets have been 
removed from the front seat. Be 
careful to shut your car doors and 
lock your car before being enticed 
away.    

PARKINGPARKING
Parking in the village is not easy.  

One of the problems with having so many historic 
houses which were built long before motor cars were 

even a distant dream.

But please can you think twice or three times before 
parking on the brookside or grass verges? Sometimes 
it is impossible to find an alternative but surely no one 

wants  to turn our green spaces into car parks. 

Once one or two park on the brookside it seems to be 
catching

Thanks for you cooperation.
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